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Thursday 16th June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Year 1 Local Community Visit 

 

As part of our Geography learning this term we are comparing features of the local 

community to the seaside. 

 

 On Wednesday 22nd June we will be going on a community visit around the local area to 

see the features of a town.  

 

Thank you to those of you who have already volunteered your help. Your class teachers 

will be letting you know further details. 

 

If you are available in the morning from 9:30 am – 11:00 am to support us with our visit, 

please let your class teacher know by Tuesday 14th June.  

 

Thank you for all of your support. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

The Year One Team. 
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